
 

Important Information - Only for 2012 Passout Students 

Wipro & HCL Technologies Placed Students – 2012 Batch 

Dear Placed Students, 

This is to inform all Placed Students of WIPRO & HCL Technologies that if you are 

not receiving Mails from Wipro or HCL Technologies then send your data to us as 

per the attached Excel format only. 

 

 Send your data to apamnani@amity.edu 

 Subject Line of the mail should be: Not Receiving Mails from (Wipro / HCL 

Technologies) 

 

Best of Luck 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Ajay Rana 

Director 
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